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COMING UP SOON 
CURRENT GRADE 11 STUDENTS – RESPONSE REQUESTED BY JUNE 15 
Students who wish to apply for admission to post-secondary institutions must obtain an “official 
transcript”. Some institutions accept applications as early as October, so your child’s MyCreds 
Student Email Submission Form should be submitted by June 15, 2025, to ensure his/her access to 
requesting a transcript in the Fall. Click HERE for all the details. For questions, please email. 
 
LIBRARY BOOKS & TEXTBOOKS | END OF YEAR RETURNS  
Click HERE for more information. 
 
HIGH SCHOOL FINAL EXAM INFORMATION | JUNE 18-24 
Click HERE for more information. 
 
ELEMENTARY CHARACTER AWARDS & GRADE 8 CELEBRATION | JUNE 19 
Come help us celebrate our elementary students! Click HERE for more information. 
 
ELEMENTARY PLAY DAY (GR. K-4) | JUNE 23 
Students should come prepared to be outside all day (water bottle, hat, sunblock, bug spray, runners, 
team colour shirt).  Ask your teacher for details.  
 
LOST & FOUND CLAIM | JUNE 23-25 
Please check the Commons for your lost items.  All unclaimed items will be donated after June 25.  
 
MIDDLE YEARS TRACK & FIELD DAY (GR. 5-8) | JUNE 24  
It’s going to be an active day of friendly competition, so come prepared to be outside!  Ask your 
teacher for details.                                                                    
 
CLASS OF 2025 GRADUATION CEREMONY | JUNE 27 | 1:30 PM 
The SCS grade 12 graduation ceremony will take place at Ebenezer Baptist Church.  Everyone is 
welcome to attend! For information about parent-organized evening celebrations, please contact a 
grade 12 parent. 
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2024-2025 THEME VERSE: 
“May God, who gives this patience 
and encouragement, help you live 
in complete harmony with each 
other, as is fitting for followers of 
Christ Jesus. Then all of you can 
join together with one voice, giv-
ing praise and glory to God, the 
Father of our Lord Jesus Christ.” 
Romans 15:5-6 

DAILY SCHEDULE: 
WARNING BELL     8:40 AM 
CLASSES BEGIN    8:45 AM 
RECESS                   10:45-11 AM 
LUNCH BREAK      12:15-1:15 PM 
DISMISSAL              3:15 PM 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
GRADE 11 “MYCREDS”  DUE 
JUNE 15 
LIBRARY BOOKS DUE 
JUNE 16 
HIGH SCHOOL FINAL EXAMS 
JUNE 18-24 
CHARACTER AWARDS/GR 8 
JUNE 19 
ELEMENTARY PLAY DAY 
JUNE 23 
LOST & FOUND CLAIM 
JUNE 23-25 
MIDDLE YEARS TRACK & FIELD 
JUNE 24 
GRADE 12 GRAD CEREMONY 
JUNE 27 
 
ABSENCE REPORTING: 
306-343-1494 (OPTION 1) OR  
EMAIL. PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR 
NAME, CHILD'S NAME, AND 
THE REASON. 
 
CLICK FOR MORE DETAILS. 

 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE REPORTING: 
Phone 306-343-1494. 
Press 1 for the attendance line. 

 

https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/post-secondary.cfm#detailid_541683
mailto:kotelnikoffm@saskatoonchristianschool.ca
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_383
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_384
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_312
mailto:reception@saskatoonchristianschool.ca
https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/absence-late-arrival-early-departure-reporting.cfm
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PLEASE TAKE NOTE 
REMINDER: MONTHLY TUITION PAYMENTS START IN JULY 
Please remember that monthly tuition payments for the 2025-2026 school year start in July 2025 and continue until June 2026. If 
you have any questions about your recurring payment plan or continuous enrolment, please email or call the Division Office at 306-
343-1494, ext. 294. Failed payments will incur a $25 processing fee.  
 
YEAR END REMINDERS 
Click HERE for important information about the end of the 2024-2025 school year including last days of school and report card and 
medication pick up information.  
 
HIGH SCHOOL COURSE SELECTIONS FOR THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR | AUGUST 12-22 
High School students can make their selections using our website’s online form in August. Click HERE for more information.  
 
DRIVER EDUCATION FOR 2025 | START DATE: AUGUST 27  
Click HERE for more information and to sign up to attend.  NOTE: This course is only offered once per year. 
 
HIGH SCHOOL TRANSCRIPTS | AVAILABLE FROM THE MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 
Click HERE for more information about how to request an official transcript for post-secondary applications. 
 
THANK YOU TO THE SCS PARENT CONNECTION 
SCS extends our heartfelt gratitude to everyone involved with SCS Parent Connection. Thank you for the many ways you’ve helped 
connect parents to one another and to our school. Your hard work, creativity, and thoughtfulness throughout the year have played a 
vital role in keeping our community strong and thriving!  
 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
SCS PARENT CONNECTION VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY –  SCHOOL YARD BEAUTIFICATION | JUNE 18 
The SCS Parent Connection is continuing their endeavor to spruce up the landscape around our school next week and needs your 
help! If you have spare 2 hours to lend a hand, we can all make a huge impact together! Click HERE for details. 
 
PIANO & VOICE LESSONS 
Based in Evergreen, SCS parent, Lee Anne King Matchett, B. Mus, RMT, is an experienced pianist, vocalist, and music educator. Click 
HERE for more information! 
 
MR. T’S SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMP | JUNE 30-JULY 4 | AGES 6-10 & AGES 9-15 
Build your basketball skills with the SCS Sr. Boys Basketball Coach!  Join us for basketball games, skill competitions, awards, 
tournaments, and lots of fun! Click HERE for more information and to register. NOTE: Fees due by June 20 to secure a free basketball. 
Players will be accepted at any time before or during the camp. 
 
SCS PARENT CONNECTION VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY –  CALENDAR SPOTS AVAILABLE!!  
The SCS Parent Connection is inviting SCS parents and grandparents to cover each of our classrooms in weekly prayer. Let’s finish the 
year strong and fill all available spots! Click HERE for more information. 
 

   

    

mailto:divisionoffice@saskatoonchristianschool.ca
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https://www.saskatoonchristianschool.ca/infohub/announcements.cfm#announce_265
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